

Dear Parent.

Thank you for your interest in your child attending In-home Camp Woodchuck 2021. It will be an exciting summer! We have many fun activities planned for camp and would like to provide you with information to assist in camp preparation. Please note, camp spots will fill up quickly and are assigned on a first come first serve basis

All forms in the application must be completed and received in the Rainbows' Kids' Cove office by April 30, 2021 in order to receive a June 1, 2021 start date. Partially completed packets will not be accepted by the office and enrollment in Camp Woodchuck is not finalized until the entire packet is received in the Kids' Cove office. Upon completion of the packet an appointment must be scheduled. Please contact Teresa Shackelford at 316-945-7117 ext. 111 or Alice Ridgeway ext. 107 to schedule an appointment to review the packet.

A note about signatures: A doctor's signature on the Medication Administration and CACFP Meal Modification forms are required in order to provide appropriate care for your child.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lynlea Southards at 316-945-7117 or Tiffany Graf at 316-945-7177 ext. 140

We are excited for a fun summer!

Lynlea Southards

Lynlea Southards | Family Support Services Program Coordinator | Isouthards@rui.org Rainbows United, Inc. | 2258 N. Lakeway Circle | Wichita, KS 67205 | RainbowsUnited.org Office: 316.945.7117 | Fax: 316.945.7447



A true hero is not measured by the size of his strength, but by the strength of his heart. – Hercules





